Family members and friends have established the DEBRA A. BRUM COMPUTER SCIENCE SCHOLARSHIP.
Donations to this fund may be made in several different ways.

ONLINE OPTION:
Go to www.give2cpp.com. Write “For the Debra A. Brum CS Scholarship Fund” in the Additional
Information portion of the form.

DIRECT MAIL OPTION:
Make CHECKS or MONEY ORDERS payable to: Cal Poly Pomona Foundation
Write in the check memo line: Debra A. Brum CS Scholarship

MAIL donations to: Cal Poly Pomona, Tony Todarello, Director of Development, University
Advancement, 3801 West Temple Avenue, Pomona, CA 91768

Questions? Contact Tony Todarello, Director of Development for the College of Science at
(909) 869-4963 or adtodarello@cpp.edu
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